Gregory J. Kosters, D.O.
5358 180™ Street
Sibley, IA 51249

712-754-2697

January 16, 2009

TO: BARB ECHTER, OSCEOLA COUNTY AUDITOR
OSCEOLA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

FROM: Greg Kosters, Chair, OSCEOLA COUNTY COMPENSATION BOARD

Dear Sirs and Madam:

The Osceola County Compensation Board met in regular Session on Wednesday, January
14, 2009. The Compensation Board approved and recommends the following elected

officials’ salary adjustments for fiscal Year 2010. As per supervisors’ recommendations,
[ am giving the increases in dollar amounts and not percentages.

OFFICE CURRENT RECOMMENDATION  FEY2010
County Supervisors $20,009 $1.060 increase $21,069
County Attorney $66,533 $3.526 increase $70,059
County Auditor $41,026 $2,174 increase $43,200
County Recorder $41,026 $2,174 increase $43,200
County Sheriff $53,200 $3,990 increase $57,190
County Treasurer $41,026 $2,174 increase $43,200

Thank you for submitting these to the Supervisors for their consideration. My thanks to
the other Compensation Board members Harold Dawson, Richard Bremer, Pam
VandeHoef, Ken Harthoorn, George Braaksma, Jr., and Barb Berkenpas.

Sincerely,

Osceola County Compensation Board Chair




